Wong, Desiree

Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the Page 1 of |
Development Permit Panel meeting

held on Wednesday, January 25",

20086.

From: Wong, Desiree

Sent:  Wednesday, 25 January 2006 8:35 AM

To: Wong, Desiree

Subject: FW: Request for Korean Translation at next DP Panel meeting on January 25/06

25/01/2006

From: hyejung kim [mailto:bluejay.kim@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2006 3:45 PM

To: Achiam, Cecilia

Subject: question!

Dear Cecilia Achiam,

e This is Jane Hong who lives on Alberta rd 69-9339. I recivied the

"Notive of aplication for a development permit DP 05-302414, and 1
was surprised after reading about the height, and how close this builing
was going to be. Our house is approximately 10m, and I think that a
building, around two stories higher than ours, being built right in front
of us is quite unexpected. For | had thought that it would be around
the same height as our building, or in a different position-so that it
woundn't be right in outside our livingroom window, and i think that
this building would not only block our view, but also take away

our privacy.

I ' was shocked when I read the notice, and I have gone to visit you on
Jan, 16, monday, however, you were not there, so | got your business
card, and am sending you this letter. I also wish to attend the meeting,
but, because I am a newcomer, I do not think my english will be

good enough to keep up in the meeting, and because this issue is so
important to me, I wish to see what happens in the meeting, so |
wonder if there could be a Korean interpreter there. (I am from South
Korea).

P.S Incase you were wondering, I have got my son to help me write
this letter.



